
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Date as postmark 
 
 
 
 
Dear <Patient> 
 
 
As a patient of Inverurie Medical Group, we write to inform you that the practice will end its 
contract with NHS Grampian, on 7 September 2023.  

We are working closely with Inverurie Medical Group to ensure that the care and services you 
currently receive continue as normal and there is no need for you to register with a new GP 
practice.  

The Aberdeenshire Health & Social Care Partnership (AHSCP) along with the practice will keep 
you informed throughout the process and whilst this may be an unsettling time, we are committed 
to doing all we can to make the process as smooth as possible.  

I have attached some frequently asked questions which I hope help to explain the process and 
the current situation. 
 
If you have any queries, please call 03456 081206 or you can email 
aberdeenshireHSCP@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  
 
If your query relates to appointments or healthcare, please contact the practice as normal or by 
visiting their website at https://www.inveruriemedicalpractice.scot.nhs.uk/   
 
Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this time of change. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alex Pirrie 
Interim H&SC Partnership Manager (Central) 

  
Alex Pirrie 
Interim Partnership Manager (Central) 
Aberdeenshire Health & Social Care 
Partnership 
Woodhill House 
Westburn Road 
Aberdeen 
AB16 5GB 
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